
Inspired Painting Holidays

COVID-19 information for course members

While the successful vaccination programme has reduced the threat from Covid 19 and led 
to much easing of restrictions on our way of life, it does still have the potential to cause 
illness and to interfere with plans. It is important to us that we minimise the chances of 
disruption to your own holiday or that of other course members.  We have therefore kept 
dedicated workstations and extra spacing in our studios and can react to any sudden virus 
changes without cancelling holidays through extra screening in the house, and the provision
of a supply of disposable facemasks and hand sanitiser.

We have found over the past two years that guests had no problem socialising and getting 
to know each other with or without glass screens in the house, as well as when relaxing in 
coffee breaks in the garden, on walks around the area and of course on our outside visit 
days. 

To help us avoid the disappointment of cancelled courses, we do ask you to ensure you 
have had an up-to-date booster vaccination and recommend that you take a lateral flow test
shortly before arrival.  If by chance you test positive just before the holiday, we are happy to
move your booking to a future date.  In the unlikely event that conditions cause cancellation
of a holiday despite our precautions, we will refund your course fees in full. 

If you have any questions or concerns about our approach to Covid, please do not hesitate 
to phone us. 


